December 18, 2023

Dear Winlock School District Community,

As we approach the festive season and the much-anticipated winter break, I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude to each member of the Winlock School District family. It has been an incredible year filled with growth, learning, and the unwavering support of our community.

The success of our students and the positive atmosphere within our schools would not be possible without the dedication and support of our incredible staff, students, parents, and community members. Your commitment to education and creating a nurturing environment is truly commendable, and I am thankful for your ongoing partnership.

As we enter the holiday season, warmest wishes to you and your loved ones. May this time be filled with joy, laughter, and cherished moments. Whether you're enjoying the winter break with family or embarking on new adventures, I hope you find time for rest, rejuvenation, and the creation of beautiful memories.

Eagerly anticipating the new year, I am excited about the opportunities it will bring for further growth and success. Together, we will continue to provide an enriching educational experience for our students, foster a sense of community, and build a foundation for a bright future.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Winlock School District. Your commitment, passion, and support inspire us daily, and I am grateful to have such a wonderful community.

Happy Holidays to one and all!

Bob Garrett Interim Superintendent Winlock School District